Starlight Ranch Mobile Home Owners’ Association
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
April 14, 2018, 10:00 AM

Call to Order:
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors monthly meeting was held on Saturday, April 14, 2018, at the front clubhouse. President Curt Delong, welcomed everyone opening the meeting at 10:00 a.m.  All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.
Roll call was taken. Board Members present were: Curt Delong-President, Roger Hebert-Director, Denise Koplar-Director, Laurie Lyons-Director, Bob Marley-Director and Vern Olsen-Director.  Richard Balderson-Director was absent with reason.  Georgia Moffat- Secretary/Treasurer was also present. 

Approval of March 14, 2018 Board Meeting Minutes
Georgia read minutes from the board meeting held on March 14, 2018.  A motion was made by Laurie to accept the minutes as read, seconded for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report
Georgia read the Treasurer Report for March, 2018.  All account balances were read. The accounts for the month of March, 2018 total was $22,175.66. A motion was made by Roger to accept treasurer report as read, seconded for approval by Vern.  All in favor, motion carried. 

Activities Committee Report
Laurie went over the activities for May.  The activities planned for May are the Cinco de Mayo Fajitas Dinner, Vets Social Hour, Mother’s Day Dinner, Ice Cream Social and Memorial Day BBQ.  Total budget for May is $546.00. A motion was made by Roger to accept Activity report as read, seconded for approval by Vern.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Business Operations
[bookmark: _GoBack]The membership form has been changed back to the old form for 2018.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the change as shown, seconded for approval by Laurie.  All in favor, motion carried.  A motion was made to approve a yearly discount of $50.00 for the inserts by Laurie, seconded for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.  A motion was made by Roger to approval the $80.00 for the purchase of chafing dishes for activities, seconded for approval by Vern.  All in favor, motion carried.

Other business
The minutes from December are still missing.  Albert gave the minutes to Bob.  Bob is look for them.  Minuteman to call Curt with an estimate for the ID badges.  Jim to send pictures to Curt for ID badges.  The Canvasing the park will start once the ID badges are completed.  The HOA is concerned about what is going on in the park and who is living at each residence.  The town hall is to be held on Saturday April 14 at 11 a.m.  The rummage sale will be held on April 21 at 8 a.m.  Taxes were sent on March 26th.  Albert inquired about what form were used.  Georgia will inform Albert of the information.  Curt will set up a meeting with Dave to discuss ELS issues. The idea of purchasing “No Soliciting” signs for residents home was discussed.  



Meeting adjourned at 10:42 AM. 

